
Community Housing Committee 
October 14, 2003 
Minutes 
 
Present:  John Darcey, Kelley Cronin, Amy Lepak, Larry O’Brien, Jo-Ann Howe, Jody 
Kablack 
 
A quorum of the committee was not present, therefore no official business was 
conducted.  Members present discussed the following items:   
 
• Employee survey – waiting for  a final version 
• J. Darcey reported that the funding sources available for construction of the SHA 

rental unit projects would be eligible to purchase a unit at Carriage Lane. 
• J. Kablack reported that the state match of CPA funds is due on Oct. 15, and will be 

in the amount of just over $1,030,000.   
• J. Kablack also indicated that she will call the Framingham Community Dev. Director 

about setting up a meeting to discuss HOME funds with the Newton CD Director.  
[NOTE: the meeting occurred on Oct. 30th]. 

 
The next meeting was scheduled for Oct. 27 (Mon) at 7:30 pm (same place).   
 
Meeting schedule will alternate between Monday and Tuesday nights.  Tentative 
schedule is: 
Nov. 11 (Tues) 
Nov. 24 (Mon) 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm. 


